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Dear Dr. Radak,

We are sending you the revised version of our manuscript entitled: Influence of a storage conditions on migration of bisphenol A from epoxy-phenolic coating to canned meat products by Branislav Stojanović, Ljubica Radović, Dejan Natić, Margarita Dodevska, Gordana Vraštanović-Pavičević, Milica Balaban, Steva Lević, Tanja Petrović and Vesna Antić (corresponding author), for publication in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
We considered in detail the comments and suggestions given by the referees and have accordingly revised the text. We hope our manuscript is now suitable for publication. 
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